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January 27, 2015 

 

Dear Umanitoba UNICEF, 

Thank you for your commitment to UNICEF’s work for the world’s most vulnerable children. We 
are pleased to be the recipient of proceeds of your two-day raffle fundraiser in February 2015 at 
the University of Manitoba. Your contributions will support UNICEF’s efforts to improve the lives 
of children around the world. 

UNICEF has saved more children’s lives than any other humanitarian organization. We work 
tirelessly to help children and their families, doing whatever it takes to ensure children survive. 
We provide children with healthcare and immunization, clean water, and food security, 
education, emergency relief and more. 

UNICEF is supported entirely by voluntary donations and helps children regardless of race, 
religion or politics. As part of the UN, we are active in over 190 countries – more than any other 
organization. Our determination and our reach are unparalleled because we believe that 
nowhere is too far to go to help a child survive. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at rdelisle@unicef.ca or 416-482-6552 ext 8864 if you 
have any questions. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Richard DeLisle  
Development Coordinator  
UNICEF Canada 

 

 


